
Subject: Changes to your Waste Management Recycling Service 
 

 
 
Dear Residents of Sandy City, 
 
As you may be aware, the cost to recycle is continuing to rise nationwide. Sandy City and 
Waste Management are working together to keep your waste and recycling services affordable 
while maintaining excellent service. 
 
Starting August 1, your recycling collection will decrease to every-other-week service. Your bill 
will NOT change. This change is intended to help offset any potential rate increases and 
maintain outstanding recycling collection. We do not anticipate this will negatively affect 
recycling levels across Sandy City. 
 
Here are a few tips to help make more room in your recycling cart. 
 

1. Recycle all empty plastic bottles, aluminum cans, paper and cardboard. 
2. Empty and break down all cardboard boxes. 
3. Keep plastic bags out of the recycling bin. No bagged recyclables. 
4. Keep food and liquids out of the recycling. 
5. When in doubt throw it out. 

 
To find your new recycling service day, a recycling calendar, and other information, please go to 
your online account or call ###-###-####. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Your Team and Sandy City 
 
 
Service Details  
Customer ID Number  
00002-05721-85006  
Service Address  
123 TEST PL PERKIN IL 61554-6011 
 


